
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

                                                     

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.  
Any person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, Island Hall, as Tuesday 10th October 2017 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2017/094 Mr & Mrs Franklin Longis House, Longis Road Re-advertising for previously passed 
application for small extension, B3059. 

 

PA/2017/095 Mr & Mrs Peck Mouriaux Gardens, Carriere 
Viront 

Removal of one dying scots fir tree in 
garden.  

 

PA/2017/096 Mr Steve Shaw Woodlands, Fontaine David New slightly bigger garden shed and 
garden gate in boundary with Water 
Lane. 

 

 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY MONDAY 30th OCTOBER 2017. 
ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED  
 
Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not about the applicant.  Please note that 
letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant.  
 

       
  

     
      

       
  

               9th October 2017  

Sam Osborne. Acting Planning Officer  
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee    

     Sam.Osborne@gov.gg 
    Tel. 825535 
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